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MiMfg Magazine - "New Life For Underground
Storage Tanks Regulation!"
September 18, 2015 Grand Rapids

Tammy Helminski and Charlie Denton of the Grand Rapids office
authored an article for a special edition of Michigan Manufacturers
Association's (MMA) MiMfg Magazine entitled "New Life for Underground
Storage Tanks Regulation!" The magazine was published in conjunction
with the MMA Fall 2015 Environmental Compliance Essentials Workshop
held in Lansing on Sept. 17, which Charlie attended along with about 35
Michigan manufacturers and environmental consultants.
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